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1st September 2024 
 
 
GMO Free Statement 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that no Maize or Popcorn products produced and supplied by 
Nicolle Grain Limited are derived from genetically modified organisms (GMO).  
 
No genetically modified maize or popcorn seed were used in the production of these 
crops. The grain used is from hybrid corn seed developed using traditional plant 
breeding techniques. 
 
New Zealand law prohibits the production of GMO maize and popcorn. 
 
 
 
Signed for and behalf of Nicolle Grain Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Nicolle 
Director 
 
 


